2020 CEA Pizza Fundraiser Order Form

Please submit final payment to the school office or the collection box found in the atrium by February 18th Complete payment should be placed in the appropriate envelope. Remember that gluten-free pizzas have their own separate envelope and payment. Please make checks payable to Mount Olive

	Student
	č
	2
	O
	=
	三
	~
	0
	=
	lame
	<u></u>
	W
- 1	
- 1	
- 1	
- 1	
- 1	
- 1	
- 1	
- 1	
- 1	
-	
-	
-	
1	

Standard crust

Customer Name	Cheese \$7.00	Sausage \$7.00	Pepperoni \$7.00	Veggie \$7.00	Sausage & Pepp \$8.00	Supreme \$8.00	Total # of Pizzas	Final payment amount
Total Number								

Gluten-free crust

Total N		C
Total Number		Customer Name
		Gluten-free Cheese \$9.00
		Gluten-free Sausage \$9.00
		Gluten-free Pepperoni \$9.00
		Gluten-free Veggie \$9.00
		Gluten-free Sausage & Pepp \$10.00
		Gluten-free Supreme \$10.00
		Total # of Pizzas
		Final payment amount



Mount Olive Christian Education Association (CEA) Pizza Fundraiser

Dear Member of Mount Olive,

Mount Olive CEA, in partnership with parents and teachers, is building seed money for an annual operating budget. Budget dollars will support appreciation days for Mount Olive faculty and staff during the school year (i.e., teacher appreciation week, parent-teacher conferences and holidays), fellowship opportunities for parents, students and teachers including social and educational events, and help cover unbudgeted classroom needs.

We invite you to support Mount Olive grade school by purchasing delicious Pizza Pro pizzas. (If you recall, the 7th and 8th graders sold these pizzas last year to help raise money for their trip to Washington, D.C.)

The sales goal is 1,000 pizzas sold. Can you help? Attached please find an easy to use envelope to finalize your pizza order. Final payment can be placed inside the attached envelope and returned to the school office by 3:30 p.m. on Tuesday, February 18th, or dropped inside the atrium collection box. Please make checks payable to Mount Olive. Pizzas will be available for pick up on February 29th from Noon - 2 p.m. or 5:00 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. in the gymnasium vestibule.

Gluten-free crust is also available. Gluten-free orders will need to be placed in a separate envelope. These envelopes can be found in the school office or by the locked collection box in the atrium. Please fill out 2 envelopes if you are ordering both gluten-free and the standard pizza.

The goal of the fundraiser is to support the CEA's annual budget and to hold it every other year, that way when our student body (7th & 8th grade students) organize their educational trip, our church members and school families can contribute to their fundraising needs. Thank you for your support!

Contact CEA@mountoliveappleton.com or Jodi Slominsky @ 920-594-1946 with questions.

Thank you for your consideration, Mount Olive CEA



Mount Olive Christian Education Association (CEA) Pizza Fundraiser

Mount Olive CEA, in partnership with parents and teachers, is building seed money for an annual operating budget. Budget dollars will support appreciation days for Mount Olive faculty and staff during the school year (i.e., teacher appreciation week, parent-teacher conferences and holidays), fellowship opportunities for parents, students and teachers; including social and educational events, and help cover any unbudgeted classroom needs.

To help support the CEA, Mount Olive will be selling delicious Pizza Pro pizzas. The sales goal is 1,000 pizza sold. How can you help? Consider purchasing or selling pizzas to support this cause. With our current student body the goal breaks down to 3 pizzas per child. This is NOT an obligation to you and your family, just a suggestion.

Attached please find a description sheet explaining the current and upcoming CEA events planned for Mount Olive this year. Please consider using the attached order form and envelope to organize an order. Gluten-free crust is also available. Gluten-free orders will need to be placed in a separate envelope. These envelopes can be found in the school office or by the locked box in the atrium.

Tally all pizza sales on your order form and include final payment in the envelope provided, checks payable to Mount Olive, and submit them to the school office no later than Tuesday, February 18th or to the collection box found in the church atrium. Please write a separate check if you are using a gluten-free envelope order form. Please select the pick up time that works best for you. Pizzas will be available for pick up on February 29th in the gym vestibule from Noon - 2 p.m. or 5 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.

This is not a student or classroom challenge but a school wide challenge with incentives. When the goal of 600 pizzas are sold the classes will have a movie day, 800 pizzas a pajama day and at 1,000 pizzas a student-teacher game challenge event! This should make for some excitement for the students!

Interested in supporting CEA with your time? Pizza making will be held on the morning of February 29th from 8 a.m. - Noon. Sign up on the link provided on School Speak and Facebook. A minimum of 55 volunteers are needed to make this fundraiser a success. Please consider how you and your student(s) 7th grade and older, could be involved. Many hands make light work. Thank you in advance for considering.

The goal of the fundraiser is to support the CEA's annual budget and to hold it every other year, that way when our student body (7th & 8th grade students) organize their educational trip, our church members and school families can contribute to their fundraising needs. Thank you for your support!

Contact CEA@mountoliveappleton.com or Jodi Slominsky @ 920-594-1946 with any questions.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mount Olive CEA